
Northern Conference

at Myerscough College
1st November 2019

The second UK Conference for Arboriculture Students will be hosted by  
Myerscough College for the Northern event.

These events will be FREE for all AA Student Members and 
all Arboriculture Students. Morning lectures will offer young 
professionals the chance to delve into some fantastic CPD. 
The events will also give you an introduction to the work of 
the Arboricultural Association plus an exciting afternoon of in-
depth demonstrations and industry exhibitors providing you 
with the latest technological updates, advice and expertise.

	� Free for all Arboricultural 
Association Student 
Members and anyone  
studying Arboriculture

	� Technical talks and 
updates from expert 
speakers

	�� Practical demonstrations

	� Top industry exhibitors

	� The latest technologies

	� Advice and expertise

Get tickets and find out more at: www.trees.org.uk/STCF19

Sponsors of the Northern  Student Arboriculture Conference 2019


